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December Monthly 

Newsletter 

This newsletter will contain pertinent 

information for all students. If you have any 

questions, please do not hesitate to call the 

office at (281)299.5187. 

 

Happy Birthday! 

Micah N: 12/9 – 3 years old 

Audrey T: 12/13 – 2 years old 

Micah F: 12/14 – 4 years old 

Mia A: 12/17 – 5 years old 

Timileyin O: 12/17 – 2 years old 

Lydia S: 12/20 – 5 years old 

Noah K: 12/22 – 5 years old 

 

December Calendar Changes 

Holiday Care: 9:00-3:00 – Dec 18-21 

School Closed: Dec. 22-26, Jan 1 

Holiday Care: 9:00-3:00 – Dec 27-29 

 

December Curriculum 

This month the children from our pre-

toddler up to pre-primary class will be 

studying the body, shadows and 

movement, and in keeping with the 

holidays, Christmas Around the World. Our 

primary friends will study the same topics 

and will also study the United States as 

their geography lesson for the month. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        
 

 

 

 

MKU Holiday Gala 

Thank you for joining us in a spectacular 

celebration of the holidays! The MKU holiday 

gala, held December 5 at the Sweetwater 

Country Club, was a resounding success as 

almost 200 family members attended in their 

holiday finery. The children eagerly waited to sit 

on Santa’s lap as everyone took family photos 

and perused the many items donated to our 

silent auction. Dr. Rebecca Deurlein and Ms. 

Michelle Sotelo welcomed the families and 

introduced the children, who performed 

adorable songs to entertain the crowds. A 

lovely buffet was served and the children got in 

on the action with their own child-sized buffet! 

Gifts were exchanged and the highlight of the 

night was the auctioning of the creative 

keepsake paintings made by each Montessori 

class. Parents will treasure these paintings for  a 

lifetime.  Thank you to everyone who attended 

and who supported our school through 

donations and purchases. We truly appreciate 

our MKU families and were so grateful for the 

opportunity to thank you for entrusting your 

children to our care! 

 

 


